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Q. (Reference Application Schedule B, page ii) It is stated “The Company is 1 
currently undertaking a review of its asset management practices that, among 2 
other matters, will evaluate options to meet the information requirements 3 
contained in the Provisional Guidelines.” 4 
a) Please confirm that a similar statement was made in NP’s 2023 CBA. 5 
b) Please identify each step that NP has taken since filing the 2023 CBA toward 6 

meeting the requirements of the Provisional Guidelines. 7 
c) Please provide details of this asset management practices review including 8 

schedule for completion and when it is expected to be implemented. 9 
 10 
A. a) It is confirmed.  The framework for Newfoundland Power’s asset management 11 

review was completed in 2022 and the results of the review are expected to be 12 
available in 2024.   13 

 14 
 b) Newfoundland Power’s asset management review will evaluate options to meet the 15 

information requirements contained in the Provisional Guidelines and has progressed 16 
steadily since the filing of the Company’s 2023 Capital Budget Application.  For an 17 
update on the Company’s asset management review, see the response to Request 18 
for Information PUB-NP-017. 19 

 20 
 c) See the response to Request for Information PUB-NP-017. 21 


